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The University of Louisville Business Services will be moving forward with two major RFPs 

and one consulting service contract in spring 2017. 

1) Parking & Transportation 

 Consultant Services – Help analyze current operations and provide 

recommendations on the best approach to improve the overall parking and 

transportation department 

2) Manage Print 

 Campus-wide RFP for a Centralized Print Solution 

 

3) Wire & Wireless Network 

 Campus-wide RFP for Network Services 

 

Through these RFP processes, our desired outcome is to generate solutions to enhance current 

operations, reduce cost and raise funds to invest back into campus infrastructure, which includes 

equipment upgrade and replacements. 

 

 

 


